Sent: Wednesday, 12 July 2023 3:35 PM
To: Records Department

Cc: Charlene Ong; Ken Ngo

Subject: [EXTERNAL] DA2023/0130

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender
and know the content is safe.

MY family and | would like to object the organic waste transfer station on Church Street. Lidcombe is already a very
dense suburb and will be even more populated with the latest apartments built on Church Street.

There is no space for this waste station as this will affect all the people living in Lidcombe and surrounding suburbs
especially the traffic, smell, etc.
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